
I support SB2274. I am in support of this bill, because it shouldn’t be within the purview of any 
business or private/public employers to force or coerce any employee to get any medical procedure in 
order to maintain employment or to maintain “Good Standing” within the company. (“Good Standing” 
includes but is not limited to, the ability to receive promotions, the ability to receive yearly merit 
increases, the ability to receive favorable performance reviews, etc.). 

Such medical procedures include, for example, vaccination. Vaccination is an individual’s personal 
choice and is not in any way, shape, or form, the business of an employer or prospective employer. An 
employer does not have the right, under any circumstance to ask an employee to volunteer any medical 
information or history. To do so is simply an abuse of their power and should not be allowed.

I respectfully request that these items be fully considered by each individual in senate body prior to 
the bill being voted on. I strongly encourage passage of SB2274.


